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Comments: I think the Powdr project would provide more access to the area with a much needed upgrade to the

current Holland Lake Lodge.  If Powdr does not purchase and renovate the Lodge, it will just continue to fall into

disrepair.  It is clear that the current owners cannot draw a substantial enough labor pool to the area to maintain

and upgrade the Lodge.  Holland Lake deserves better.  Powdr has a reputation for responsible use of public

land.


